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REPUBLIC OF MALAWI
CLOSING REMARKS AT THE ADOPTION OF MALAWI’S REPORT DURING THE 3RD CYCLE OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW
MADE BY HON. TITUS S. MVALO,

MINISTER OF JUSTICE

06.11.2020

The President,
Distinguished Delegates,

I would like to express my delegation’s gratitude for this opportunity to make these remarks at the adoption of our country’s report. As I said during the presentation of Malawi’s report a few days ago, Malawi attaches great importance and commitment to ideals of human rights and rule of law as well as accountability and openness in all aspects of human rights and therefore, this review is not the end of the process. We still have work to do once we return home, to ensure that all the recommendations we have received here and accepted are diligently implemented.  
We are grateful to all the countries that made the positive and constructive recommendations during the constructive dialogue. We received a total of about two hundred and thirty-two [232] recommendations, out of which we have supported one hundred and eighty six [186], noted forty five [45], and deferred one [1].  

The accepted recommendations are those which speak to our human rights vision and aspirations, and build on our constitutional, legal, policy and institutional framework.

We intend to hold a national stakeholders session where we will disseminate the recommendations in the spirit of openness and mutual understanding. We will also begin the process of developing an Implementation Plan to ensure effective implementation of the recommendations supported. 

Lastly but not least, we would like to thank you, Mr. President, interpreters, members of the troika namely Marshal Island, Argentina and Democratic Republic of Congo for their meticulous work and the technical support by the UPR Secretariat during this process.

Thank you very much.  
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